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April 12,2019

communications

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as a letter of recommendation for Hidden Quispe. Hidden participated
as an intern with Emmis Communications from January 2019 to April 2019.

During his time here, he was dedicated to learning in every department he spent time in,
exhibited a high level of enthusiasm, and was overall an active student. He took pride in
putting maximum efforts into his work.

He consistently demonstrated a great level of detail and interest in learning and
understanding his work of each department in which he spent time.

Hidden demonstrated his ability to participate effectively in projects, and exercised a high
level of communication that further lent to his confidence in this professional arena.

I'am confident that Hidden will be an amazing asset to whatever organization he would
apply to.

I am most pleased to share that when he did his final presentation project, he put together
an amazing presentation that was comprehensive and engaging. His project was presented
in front of our senior management team. He was an ideal internship candidate, who
proved to be productive and trustworthy to be involved in some very detailed projects.

Please feel free to contact me with any other questions you may have.
Thank you for your consideration.

Cordially,

Patricia Robinson

Patricia Robinson, PHR
Director of Operations

T. 212-367-1677
F.212-524-9855

E. probinson@emmisny.com
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